
ICMI:  Factories for injection needles, saline infusion sets to start production early 2020  

The International Company for Medical Industries (ICMI) said it will start manufacturing 
injection needles and saline infusion sets in early 2020, at factories belonging to the two 
recently acquired companies Alpha Medical and New Alpha. The company seeks to produce 120 
syringes and 10 million saline infusion sets annually, to be doubled in the coming years as it 
targets EGP 100 million in revenues. 


